
 

 

 
 

Protect Allergic Kids’ Mission 
 To raise food allergy awareness by promoting education, while providing support to 

Members and their families. 

    

  
 
PAK offers: 
 Free Membership 

 Informative website (www.protectallergickids.org) with recipes, books, food vendors, 

travel tips & more. 

 Free Message Center 

 Seven Support Group meetings a year with Guest Speakers on 504 Plans and more. 

 An Advisory Board includes: an allergist (MD), nurse, social worker and attorney. 

 A Management Committee dedicated to serve members and the local community.  

 Play groups 

 Social events for the children twice a year -- Halloween Bash & Summer Fun. 

 Food Allergy Awareness Workshops at Long Island schools, libraries, daycares. 

 Health Fairs/Expos 

 Find us on Facebook and Twitter. 

 Weekly Digest 

 Fundraising for the FAAN Walk to help find a cure. 

 Provides scholarships to school nurses to attend the FAAN Conference. 

 
Protect Allergic Kids (PAK) 

P.O. Box 227 
Holtsville, NY 11742 

 
Phone: (631) 207-1681 

 
PAK is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, and a registered charity with the State of New 

York. 

 
Disclaimer:  

PAK is not a professional or medical organization. It is a group of parents sharing information and supporting each other. The discussions, 

meeting minutes, handouts, guest speakers, agendas, and other products of our support group do not constitute medical/legal advice 

and should not be relied upon as such. Always discuss individual health questions and medical issues with a qualified personal physician.  
 


